
Carolina Power & Light Company 

February 14, 1978 

FILE: NG-3513 (R) SERIAL: GD-78-398 

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region II, Suite 1217 
230 Peachtree Street, N.W.  
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

H. B. ROBINSON STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT, UNIT NO. 2 
DOCKET NO. 50-261 
LICENSE NO. DPR-23 

RESPONSE TO IE BULLETIN 78-02 

Dear Mr. O'Reilly: 

IE Bulletin 78-02, January 30, 1978, requested information on 
the environmental qualification of unprotected terminal blocks used 
inside containment. Investigation and inspection at the H. B. Robinson 
Plant has shown that no unprotected terminal blocks are used in any 
system which must function in a post-accident environment. This 
information was provided to your staff by telephone on January 31, 
1978.  

Yours very truly, 

E. E. Utley 
Senior Vice President 
Power Supply Group 

CSB:as* 

cc: Mr. E. G. Case 
Mr. E. Volgenau 

336 Fayetteville Street * P. 0. Box 1551 * Raleigh, N. C. 27602


